Our Case Number: ABP-312659-22

An
Bord
Pleanala

Minister for Communications, Climate and Environment
29-31 Adelaide Road,

Saint Kevin's

Dublin 2

D02 X285

Date: 22 February 2022

Re: Windfarm development including 15 no. wind turbines, 1 no. 110kV electrical substation, 110kV
connection line and all associated and ancillary works.
Glenard and other townlands, County Donegal.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received an application for approval under section 37E of the Planning and
Development Act, 2000, as amended, from Futurenergy Glenard Designated Activity Company for the
above mentioned proposed development.

The Board is of the opinion that the proposed development to which the application for approval relates
would be likely to have significant effects on the environment in a transboundary State — Northern
[reland.

In accordance with Article 124 of the Planning and Development Regulations, 2006, as amended, the
Board hereby notifies you of this application for approval. Please note the following details of the
application:

Name of the Local Authority: Donegal County Council

Location of the land to which application relates: In the townlands of Glenard, Carrowmore or
Glentogher, Meenyanly, llies, Sorne, Carnamoyle, Owenkillew and Barnahone, Meenakeeragh,
Tullydush Upper, Annaslee and Ballynahone, Co. Donegal.

Description of proposed development: Windfarm development including 15 no. wind turbines, 1 no.
110kV electrical substation, 110kV connection line and all associated and ancillary works.

i would like to bring fo your attention that Article 124(3) of the Planning and Development Regulations,
2006, as amended, which requires the Minister to consult with the Board in relation to the proposed
development.
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Any response to this notice should be received within five weeks from the date of this letter i.e. on or

before 5:30p.m. on the 28th March, 2022. | would be grateful if youwould acknowledge receipt of this
letter.

A digital copy of the application and environmental impact assessment report is enclosed for your
information.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

S
o =2

\ el

Niamh Thornton
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737247
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